
Due to the challenges that this week has brought us, there is no Newsletter this 
week, but it will return next week. 

SPRING TERM 

At Celtic Cross Education… 
we nurture, we learn, we achieve together. 

Message from Ms Jarrett 
 
Welcome back to a new term and Happy New Year to you all. This is not quite the spring term we had 
anticipated or hoped for, but I am extremely grateful to everyone for their support and flexibility.   
We have all had to quickly adapt and change our plans at very short notice and I thank you for your 
understanding whilst we finalise and implement our provision for our Critical Keyworker / Vulnerable 
bubble in school and also remote learning to those at home. 
 
I know that teachers have been keeping you informed of the developments in remote learning that 
are currently underway and a survey has gone out to help us to fine tune our support for you at 
home.  
 
As you know, our teachers are available to support you with remote learning. Please contact them via 
Class Dojo during the set times, as outlined on the class timetables and don’t forget to keep in touch 
and let us know how you are doing and what you have been up to! We would love to have any photos 
that you can share to put on our website too please… 
 
My thanks must go out to the teachers and staff for doing their utmost to keep all the children safe 
and delivering lessons in school to our Vulnerable and Critical Keyworker children. We will be oper-
ating a rota system to ensure that we have a minimal number of staff in the building and to give 
teachers time to focus on remote learning at the same time.  
 
The Government expectation is that all KS1 children will spend a minimum of 3 hours daily and KS2 
children will spend 4 hours daily, completing home learning tasks and other activities, so please do 
keep us informed of any illness during this lockdown period if your child is unable to complete their 
work. 
 
Stay safe and remember we are here to support you, so please stay in touch! 
 
With very best wishes Caroline Jarrett. 


